hank you so much to all the schools who
Ttook part in the Give and Learn Day and
raised money for us throughout the year.
Your generosity has made a huge
difference to our children.

We have bought play equipment and desks
for our Karamoja nursery; re-painted and
fixed our playground ; bought art, craft and
sports equipment for primary; bought mats
and a sleeping area for our baby class and
so much more.

Watch out for this year’'s GAL Day date!

Crafts and sports equipment

Many of our children are waiting for
sponsors. If you would like to find out
more, please visit our website.

Our children love to communicate with their
friends in the UK. We are always happy to
have video calls with schools, write letters
etc. I'll be visiting the UK in September.
Please let me know if you'd like me to visit
your school to do an assembly/visit classes,

or to arrange a video call with a Ugandan
class.

CONTACT: Education Advisor

lucy.swift@childofhopeuganda.org
www.childofhopeuganda.org
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